ACTIVISION

Dear National Enduro Circuit Competitor:

Gear down for a moment.

Take a break. Loosen your helmet and ease out of the driver's seat. We'll make it short...we know you can't linger for long. The road is out there, waiting for you. And you were born to drive, to see those miles scroll by in the brilliant blur of cross-country racing. Otherwise you never would have made it this far.

But wipe off your goggles and take a look at this.

You're in the Road Busters Club.

Enclosed is your patch. Wear it proudly. You deserve to be a little proud. You have endured.

Now get back on the road. (We told you we'd make it short.)

Yours truly,

Jan Marsella Game Chairman

P.S. Please be sure and read the heat seal instructions carefully on the reverse side of the patch. Your name will be added to our mailing list and you'll receive Activisions, the newsletter that reports on new Activision game cartridges, our designers, special contests, and experiences of Activision fans like you around the country.